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Dear Committee, 

 

I fully support SB 1552, which removes requirement that student must receive 

approval from resident school district before enrolling in virtual public charter school 

not sponsored by school district if specified percentage of students in school district 

already are enrolled in virtual public charter schools not sponsored by school district. 

 

We need more charter schools where there is more parental control in what goes on 

with their children's education. The public education system, especially in Oregon, 

has been declining over the last several years, and parents need options that might 

fit the specific needs of their children better. 

 

The taxpayers' dollars should go towards funding efficient systems, and this would be 

one of them. 

 

Thank you! 

 


